
 

 

Hunslet Moor Primary School 
Newsletter 

Friday 13th September 2024 

 

Key Dates 

 Monday 16th September – Year 3 Indian Drumming Workshop 
 Tuesday 17th September 2.45pm – Reception parent meeting 
 Wednesday 18th September 2.45pm – Year Five parent meeting  
 Monday 23rd September – After School Clubs Begin  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have finished our first full week of learning this week and the children have engaged 
brilliantly in their lessons.  

Thank you to all the parents / carers who have joined their ‘Meet the teacher’ meetings over 
the last two weeks, it has been great to see everyone.  

We would also like to share some exciting news with you. Mrs Wragg gave birth to her baby 
boy this week and they are both doing well.  

 

This week at Hunslet Moor…  

This week, all year groups have been focusing 
on their hopes and dreams for the year ahead 
in PSHE.  

Reception have been settling in their new 
children and it has been great to see lots of 
new faces joining Hunslet Moor.  

We would also like to say thank you to all 
the Year Five and Year Six children, who 
have an important job this year, being 
buddies to our Reception and Year One 
children at lunch time. It has been lovely to 
see them helping our younger children in 
school.  

                     

 

 

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 6th September – 92.9% 

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


